
 
Friday 16

th
 July 1.15pm—Break up for summer holidays 

Thursday 2
nd

 and Friday 3
rd

 September - INSET days 
Monday 6

th
 September - Pupils return to school  

EYFS have been watching their caterpillars turn into 
beautiful butterflies. 

We have a special visitor. Super worm is 
taking a break from being a superhero 
and is having a holiday in KS1.   

NEWS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL  

Your sunflowers keep 
growing. Take a look 
at Shaan’s. 

Music exams have been 
recorded this year due to 
restrictions. Year 2, look out 
for news about instrument 
auditions when you come 
back to school in 
September.  

Everyone had their Sports Days. There were 
some impressive winners in KS2. Ryu was way 
ahead throughout in the egg and spoon race 
and Megan and Mason won their long distance 
running races with huge leads! Contact the 
Olympic committee!  

 



Message from Lodge Farm Staff to Year 6 
 
Another year when things have not been as they should be for your final year at school. As true 
Lodge Farmers, you have risen to the challenge and made the best of every opportunity. We are 
so proud of you and we all wish you the best for the future. To paraphrase Mr Horton’s current 
door display—’Your future is so bright we need to wear shades!’ Go forward, stay safe and be the 
amazing young people we know you are.  

Year 6,  
 
You have certainly been a memorable bunch and I have very much 
enjoyed teaching all of you! You have all coped so well with all the 
changes Coronavirus has caused this year and I am utterly proud of 
each and every one of you. I know you are all destined for greatness so 
continue being yourselves and never change! Come back and visit us 
when you can.  
 
Miss Barham :)   

 
Year 6,  
 
You have been an amazing year of talent and cheekiness. 
We’ve had so many good memories such as our heart 
dissection, Sport’s Day and Colour Run. It’s been a difficult 
year but you have dealt with everything with perseverance 
and positivity. I will miss you all but wish you all the best in 
the best step of your adventure. Don’t forget to visit. 
 
Miss Green 

 

Dear Year 6, 

 

I'm sorry I've missed so much of this year (been a 

bit busy having a baby!) but I enjoyed our time 

together before Christmas. 

I know it's been a strange year, for everyone, and 

some of you have been dealing with such a lot 

outside of school. You've all done amazingly well 

and I'm very proud of you. I hope you're proud of 

yourselves. 

I wish you lots of happiness and success in your 

future. Be kind to yourself and to others. 

 

Love Mrs Johnson x  


